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Buenas tardes,

| hope everyone had a great first week of classes. I'm passing along the announcement about the student-run Spanish
Club and how students can get involved. We are moving everything online this semester, so things will be different this
year.

Students can receive email notifications about upcoming events by joining the club on our website.
Visit https://getinvolved.ncsu.edu/organization/spanishclub and click the blue JOIN button to be added to our roster.
The events schedule will soon be updated - meetings will be weekly on Wednesdays from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Here is the message about our first meeting, Wed. Aug. 19:

Hola a todos,
Welcome back to another year with Spanish Club at NC State.

I know that this has been a long year, but I hope that your semesters are starting off smoothly, all things considered.
Spanish Club at NC State is back, and we have a semester full of online conversations groups, stories, movies, games, and
fun ways to explore the Spanish-speaking world coming for you in the upcoming semester.

This year is going to look a little different, as we will be doing the most we can in an online setting. We also, due to
the abrupt closure of campus last fall, await the election of officers for two positions, so if you'd like to join our team we
will fill you in on all of these details on Wednesday. Please join us on Wednesday, August 19th at 6:00 pm for our first
introductory meeting and a team game of Spanish Jeopardy.
https://ncsu.zoom.us/j/993354 16224

Students will need to log in with their NCSU credentials.

As always, thank you for promoting the club to your students!
Sinceramente,

Karen A. Coachman

Spanish Club faculty adviser

Senior Lecturer, Spanish
NCSU Dept. of Foreign Languages & Literatures
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